
Submitter: Noami Mcclure 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

The Oregon vote by mail system is a model for the nation and should not be 

dismantled. It allows time for reflection and investigation to ensure citizens are voting 

in a way that aligns with their beliefs. Additionally, it provides the ability for people 

with disabilities or who have difficulty leaving their home the opportunity to vote. It 

does not require taking a day off of work or waiting in a long line. There has been no 

evidence of wide spread fraud or other concerns with the system as it stands and it 

should absolutely continue. 


